
FREE Awareness Raising 
Child Protection Session 
Child Protection It’s Everyone’s Responsibility 
 
 Raising awareness of child protection 
 All children have the right to be protected from 

abuse and neglect 
 All adults have a responsibility to protect children 

from harm 
 

This workshop is open to any person or group who 
are in regular contact with children & young people 
and adults who are parents or carers. It is not 
suitable for individuals or groups who provide 
formal caring role. 
 
By the end of the session you will know 
 Why it’s important to protect children & young 

people 
 Have a greater understanding of your role and 

responsibility in protecting children & young 
people 

 Where to go for help and guidance? 
 What you need to know and why? 
 What should be in your child protection policy? 
 What you do? 
 Who you go to? 
 
 

See overleaf for booking information 



If you need this information in large print, 
Braille, audio or in another language,  please 
contact 0845 277 7000 

This training session is open to community groups, development trusts, social 
enterprises, community councils, small charities and other not for profit 
organisations. Places are limited, please book early. 
 
The workshops will be held on 
Monday 17th March 2015 7.00 pm — 9.00 pm 
Meeting Room, Killearn Village Hall, Balfron Road, Killearn, G63 9NL 
 
Tea/coffee provided 
 
The session will be facilitated by Anne Salter, Lead Officer Child Protection, 
Stirling and Clackmannanshire Child Protection Committees. 
 
Please note many courses are oversubscribed and non attendance means 
others lose out on opportunities. Please give sufficient notice if you are unable to 

 
Please note booking is essential 

Heather Wright 01360 550980 or email 
heatherwrightuk@aol.com 
 
Please include in your email your group’s name, contact person and their telephone 
number and how many people will be attending. 


